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On January 29, 2016, the Texas Film Commission awarded Sanger the Film Friendly 
Community designation.  The Film Friendly Texas (FFTX) program provides training and 
ongoing guidance to statewide community representatives on how to effectively market their 
communities as filming destinations and how to efficiently accommodate on-location filming 
activity.   

To qualify for this designation, cities have to attend a Film Friendly Texas training 
workshop, submit photo coverage of potential filming locations for inclusion in the Texas 
Film Commission location database and pass filming guidelines. “Obtaining this designation 
is another program that validates Sanger’s commitment to economic development 
opportunities within the community,” said Parks and Recreation Director Jim Berman.   

Sanger’s filmography includes projects such as Armageddon, In the Name of Love and Lentil 
Soup.  To learn more about filming in Sanger, please contact the City of Sanger or the Texas 
Film Commission office. 

 

http://sangertexas.org/
http://gov.texas.gov/film/
http://gov.texas.gov/film/
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